
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

23rd September 2025  

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer,   

Fusion VLE (Virtual Learning Environment)  

Homework is a key element to ensure that pupils make progress. Parental support with homework completion has a 

significant impact. At St. Thomas More homework will be set on our VLE, Fusion. This platform will be used as an 

online planner for pupils and parents to log in to and view assigned homework tasks by each subject and the 

deadline set. The VLE will help to improve communication between home and school by ensuring you can see what 

homework has been issued by the class teacher. This will enable you to support your child should they be 

experiencing any difficulties with homework tasks.   

Year 7 pupils will be provided with a demonstration on how to log on to the school network and a host of IT systems 

which include the Fusion VLE. Whilst your child is learning how to access the different platforms, no homework has 

been set for the first two weeks of term.  

You will shortly be receiving an email from Fusion Parent Portal, providing login details, please contact the office if 

you do not receive this.  

Accompanying this letter is a parent sign-in guide with instructions on how to access the VLE. In addition to the VLE, 

you will be able to download the Fusion VLE app to your phone.   

The school website provides more information and guidance on the school VLE and can be accessed by following this 

link:  

Fusion VLE - St Thomas More Catholic Voluntary Academy  

  

Yours sincerely,  

  

Mrs L Birch (Assistant Head for Teaching and Learning)  

  

 

https://www.stthomasmorebuxton.srscmat.co.uk/parents/fusion-vle/

